
Hi Angela/Georgiana,

As owners ol we agree to Blue
Aurora Pty Lta oemg granieu exempnon as ouuuiea in OUT previous suomission.

We feel you have addressed other owners objections & concerns, and as outlined by AER in the draft
decision, feel there are no grounds for the application to be rejected.

Again to clarify we agree to Blue Aurora Pty Ltd being granted the exemption.

We are comfortable for AER to supply Blue Aurora P/L with owsubmissionsv and for the
AER to publish this submission on the AER websile. ' This is for public record

Regards
Carolyn Bolger & Kerry Brown




